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F. No. 1-752/2007-TW/ SH5
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF Tribal Welfare
SECRETARIAT

F*khkkk

Port Blair, dated the / 7 th September, 2007

To

1. The Inspector General of Police,
A & N Islands, Port Blair.

2. The Secretary (LAW),
A & N Administration, Port Blair.

3. The Deputy Commissioner,
South Andaman, Port Blair.

4. The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS, Port Blair.

Sub: Protection of Jarawa tribal reserve — regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this office
letter No. 1-752/2007-TW/359 dated 16th July, 2007 and
subsequent reminder No. 1-752/2007-TW /485 dated 24th
August, 2007 regarding the subject mentioned above and to
request you kindly to look into the matter and send your
comments on the issues referred therein to this Administrion
immediately, so that the same could be submitted to the
Chief Secretary, A& N Administration.

Yours faithfully,

{ \.\\»M
Q{/Aﬁsistant Commissi (TW)
(Te-Jarawa (new)
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